
 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
2020 DECEMBER 07 

 
 
 

 
 
Extension of Council Stipend Reduction and Transfer of Budget to the Frozen Meal 

Food Services Program for the Seniors and Vulnerable Population 
 

 
1. THAT members of Council be allowed to voluntarily continue to reduce their monthly 

stipend by ten percent; and  
 

2. THAT the budget associated with the reduction be directed to Burnaby’s Food 
Security Team in order to continue to distribute frozen meals to the seniors and 
vulnerable population within the community affected by the pandemic with the intent 
to make up the shortfall to March 2021 as indicated in staff’s report. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy: City Manager 
 Director Corporate Services 
  Director Finance 


